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Comments: Hello,

 

I'd would support any controlled burns that are planned now and into the future. They represent an integral part of

what's missing in our forests. I'd recommended a minimum of every 10 years for burns to take place.

 

I do not support clear-cuts larger than 5 acres in size. These would represent visual degradation of the valley.

 

I don't support any new road building on our National Forests as they tend to depredate the areas afterwards

inviting more recreational uses that wouldn't be normal for those effected areas.

 

I would encourage logging to take place only on a selected harvest structure and where it makes sense for

habitat improvements, along with fire buffers.

 

Thanks for the opportunity to comment


